
Dear alumni, Parents ,Students n well wisher n all stakeholders,  
The initiative of District Police Administration for the donation of old mobiles and 
laptops should be praised for its noble objective of giving platform to those poor 
and needy students who are deprived of education due to unavailability of these 
devices.The SP Hon'ble Shri Saahab Kartik of Hazaribag should be appreciated for 
these innovative step of his. It is his visionary approach which has made this 
possible. Undoubtedly, this initiative would prove a giant step in facilitating such 
children with old mobile, laptop and other gadgets in working condition as most 
of the people would come forward willingly for donating the old devices which 
may be of no use for  them but can create a huge difference in the life of these 
underprivileged children who have equal right to education like the privileged 
ones.                           
In this regard as the President of HSSC I have made an appeal all the Principals of 
Hazaribag Sahodaya School Complex to request their teachers and parents to 
donate they mobiles and Laptops which are not in use but are in working 
condition. Moreover, I have also requested the teaching and non teaching staff of 
the school to come forward and be the medium of education for someone who 
really deserves it. As it is said the example is better than percept I have started 
the noble task of  by donating my personal Laptop in working condition today in 
presence of SHO, Sadar Thana.  
I hope you will also take efforts to make this initiative a success. 
 



 
  



 


